
Weekly Notes 17th April 2024 

Dates for the diary  

Monday 22nd – Wednesday 24th April  Y4 residential trip – Woodrow  

Tuesday 30th April  Usborne Book Fair – after school (details into follow) 

Friday 3rd May  PTA bags to school (details below) 

Monday 6th May  May Bank Holiday (school closed) 

Friday 17th May PTA Brush Party (details into follow) 

Thursday 23rd May  Y5 trip - Chiltern Open Air Museum 

Friday 24th May  School closes for half-term 

Monday 3rd June  Staff Inset Day (School closed for children) 

Tuesday 4th June  School reopens for children following half-term  

w/c 3rd June  Y6 Bikeability  

w/c 17th June  Y5 Bikeability  

Thursday 4th July  Sports Day – Early Years – PM 

Friday 5th July  Sports Day – Infants - AM  

Sports Day – Juniors - PM  

 

A message from Ms Fitzpatrick  

Dear Families, 

We’re delighted to inform you that Weston Turville CE School has retained its ‘good’ 
judgement by Ofsted in our latest inspection. 

There’s been a lot of hard work behind the scenes to maintain this ‘good’ judgement, and 
we’re thrilled that the hard work of all of our staff has been recognised. I’m sure you’ll join me 

in congratulating everyone who works and volunteers at our school. 

I wanted to draw your attention to the following feedback we received, which I feel reflects our 
community so well: 

“Pupils are proud of their caring and welcoming school. They demonstrate the school 
values of kindness and respect in their attitudes towards staff and peers. Pupils meet the 
school’s high expectations of behaviour. They go out of their way to give others a helping 

hand.” 
 

“Pupils have developed an impressive knowledge of different literature” 
 



“Pupils have a strong sense of citizenship and are keen to be part of the school and 
wider community.” 

 

I also wanted to personally thank everyone who completed Ofsted’s Parent View survey. This is 
such valuable feedback, and we will read every comment to continue to make the school the 

best that it can be for your children. 

Ofsted will publish the report on the Ofsted reports website within ten working days, but you 
can access the report in full on our website here: School Website 

What this means for us now: 

o Our senior leadership team will be reviewing all the feedback we received over 
the course of the inspection in depth, and we’ll look to update our school 

development plan 

o Our next inspection will be in approximately 4 years’ time 

Thank you once again for all the support you continue to give the school. If you have any 
questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me. 

Best wishes, 

Ms Fitzpatrick 

 

 

Juniors Inter-house Dodgeball tournament 

The last day of spring term saw our Juniors compete in an invigorating dodgeball tournament – 

thank you to Mrs Ellis for bringing this event together! The results were as follows: 

1st - Ingram (80 house points) 

2nd - Rickard (60 house points) 

3rd - Kirtland (40 house points + 10 bonus fair play house points = 50 house points) 

4th - Langstone (20 house points + 10 bonus fair play house points = 30 house points) 

 

 

https://www.westonturville.bucks.sch.uk/page/?title=Inspections&pid=18


 

Class 5 Mission to Mars 

Class 5 designed their own Mars rovers, having to think about the different features they would 

have to send information back to scientists on Earth. They have lots of engineering potential! 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Stars of the Week  

&  

English Champions of the Week 

To follow next week. 

 

 



Our next Bag2School collection has 
been arranged for 

Friday 3rd May 

Please drop your bags at the Bike Shed between 8am and 
9am on the day. 

      
Any questions - please ask your school collection organiser – Catherine 

Dollemore or any member of the PTA  

  



St George’s Day
Sunday 21 April 2024

Medieval Historical Fayre

 FREE
 EVENT

Family fun 
Discover Bucks Museum

11am-3pm 

Quiz, talks and demos 
The King’s Head

12-3pm 

Uniformed parade 
Market Square

3-4pm



 


